
Maureen Hayden 
 

Chevron UnoCal must be held fully accountable for complete clean up of the site. This means
removing toxic soil, by products and all remaining polluted material their operation knowingly
deposited and left behind. There should be no costs for clean up passed on to the City of Edmonds,
Snohomish County or other organizations involved. Chevron UnoCal bears the full responsibility
for clean up of the site. In addition to owning the responsibility, they have the funds in place to
make this site clean and ready for estuary enhancement projects in the future. In fact, additionally,
they ought to make a gift in kind for this project beyond the clean up (NOT CAPPING). Time for
Chevron UnoCal to step up and do this the right way.


